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Anticipates a negative impact range of 

$11,000-$22,000 for software upgrades. 

Agency currently cannot estimate loss of 

revenue to agency for license fee change.  

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Construction Industries Board (CIB), a nonappropriated agency, anticipates software 

updates for new required language will have a one-time negative impact ranging between 

$11,000 and $22,000. Additionally, the CBI notes the current fee set by administrative rule is 

$35 for an individual license; the new language also allows those with multiple licenses to pay a 

total of $35. CBI reports that the negative fiscal impact software costs are not likely to be offset 

by new license fee language. Agency is currently unable to estimate loss of revenue to agency 

due to license fee cost change. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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